
Good afternoon, 

 I wanted to report to you the results of the parent/guardian survey and give you an update on 
where everything stands regarding the September opening.  We also surveyed our staff to see how they 
were feeling about the reopening plans.  

Parent and Staff Survey Results 

With approximately 72% of families responding, the results are as follows: 
 
I would prefer the School District… 
 Go to a full remote plan in September and reopen when it is safer – 70.3% 
 Open with the proposed hybrid schedule – 29.7% 

 
If the district opens with the proposed hybrid schedule, I will... 
 Choose the full remote option – 60.8% 
 Send my children to school on their assigned days – 39.2% 

 
Within a full remote plan, the school district would work to assist with childcare for essential 
workers. Knowing this, I...  
 Prefer the full remote plan and would utilize the childcare assistance – 14.6% 
 Prefer the full remote plan and would not need the childcare assistance – 61.4% 
 Prefer the proposed hybrid plan without additional childcare available – 24.0% 

 
 

With over 95% of staff responding, the results are as follows: 
 

After reading the summary of the reopening plan… 
 I am VERY CONCERNED about the health & safety of staff – 56.6% 
 I am CONCERNED about the health & safety of staff – 27.0% 
 I am SLIGHTLY CONCERNED about the health & safety of staff – 12.3% 
 I am NOT CONCERNED about the health & safety of staff – 4.1% 

 
After reading the summary of the reopening plan… 
 I am VERY CONCERNED about the health & safety of students and families – 51.6% 
 I am CONCERNED about the health & safety of students and families – 32.8% 
 I am SLIGHTLY CONCERNED about the health & safety of students and families – 

11.5% 
 I am NOT CONCERNED about the health & safety of students and families – 4.1% 

 
  



After reading the plan and knowing that the district and school-based committees are 
working on scheduling and specific guidelines for student-staff interaction...  

 
 I believe that a hybrid plan will provide better instruction for our students – 35.2% 
 I believe that a fully remote plan will provide better instruction for our students – 

64.8% 
 

If Westampton was to go with a fully remote plan in September...  
 

 I believe remote instruction would look SIMILAR to how it looked in the spring– 
9.0% 

 I believe remote instruction would be SLIGHTLY BETTER than the spring – 27.9% 
 I believe remote instruction would be SIGNIFICANTLY BETTER than the spring – 

63.1% 
 

Considering students, our community, and my personal situation, I would like the district 
to...  

 
 Open with the hybrid plan – 27.9% 
 Open with a fully remote plan – 72.1% 

 

 

 As you read earlier this week, the Westampton Board of Education directed the administration 
and staff to prepare a September Reopening Plan that was remote for nearly all students.  The charge 
was to make a second plan as an alternative to the hybrid plan that was sent to you in summary form on 
August 3.  That plan was to include: 

• A robust remote learning plan for grades K-8 that entails daily interactions with students and 
teachers, rigorous instruction and assignments, and quality opportunities for small group and 
individual assistance for students.  

• A plan that uses every available resource to SAFELY allow for Kindergarten students to visit 
school to meet their teacher.  

• Include a protocol to assess and provide for the needs of our student population with the most 
complex academic challenges (those with significant learning disabilities).   

• Work with other local authorities to investigate usage of the school buildings to support 
childcare opportunities for essential workers in our community.   

• Develop a protocol for a regular review of current guidance, data, and recommendations to 
ensure that we are ready to re-open buildings as soon as it is safe to do so. 

That plan has been created and the link to it is below.  Below you will also find links to the 
Hybrid Plan summary and the Board of Education Statement.  The next steps will be to submit a plan to 
the County Superintendent’s Office to ensure that it is acceptable to the Department of Education.  The 



plan that is approved at Monday night’s Board meeting will be submitted Tuesday morning with a 
request of a quick decision so we may inform our community. 

It has been a frustrating process as we work through balancing safety of our entire community, 
the instructional and emotional needs of students, and the economic needs of our community.  The staff 
of Westampton Schools has worked exceptionally hard with efforts on all of these fronts.  I personally 
want to express my gratitude to this staff, this Board of Education, and this community for coming 
together to find solutions.  There is a great deal of work ahead to do, but I have confidence that we will 
continue to move forward together.   

 

Important Links: 

Board of Education Statement 

September Hybrid Re-opening plan 

September Remote Re-opening plan 

 

 

https://5il.co/iz5l
https://5il.co/iz5l
https://5il.co/j8jl
https://5il.co/j8jl
https://5il.co/j8jm
https://5il.co/j8jm

